
 

Music plays an important role in the life of St Johnõs Church.  We have a   

thriving programme of choirs which is renowned throughout South Yorkshire, 

the North of England and further afield. At the moment we have                 

approximately 60 singers regularly involved in music making at a wide range of 

services, concerts and other events.  

St Johnõs has singing opportunities for boys and girls, ladies and gentlemen. 

Central to this are our separate choirs of boy and girl choristers. We are keen 

to hear from parents of boys and girls aged 6+. Being a chorister is an         

invaluable musical and educational experience. The choristers put effort into 

attaining high musical standards, but, in addition to this, as part of a close knit 

team, they also benefit from fun and friendship. 



Anyone that thinks singing is only for girls hasnõt seen or heard the boys of St Johnõs 

Church. We are the only Parish Church in Sheffield and one of a small number of   

churches in England which retains a choir of boys. As well as singing, there are             

opportunities throughout the year for the boys to socialise or have a game of football.  

The Girls Choir started during 2010 and has afforded girls the opportunities that were 

previously only available to boys. The choir has naturally taken on a character of its own, 

not least because our Girl Choristers can remain in the choir until they leave school at 

the age of 18. The younger girls have some rehearsals on their own that cater for the 

needs of their age group, but they also have the opportunity to spend time with the older 

girls who often help  them with their progress. 


